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(AN460-2004) 
 
As part of the Council's programme on the rationalisation of children's playgrounds throughout the 
City, the Kemnay Gardens playground was closed with only the equipment being removed.  The site 
requires to be landscaped and as part of the public consultation a need for off-street car parking was 
identified.  The proposals for this site of 0.35 acres (0.142 ha) has therefore been designed to provide 
off-street parking facilities for the local residents as well as landscaping the remainder of the site.  The 
parking bays will be tarmaced, site access created, contouring, top soiling and grassing and provision 
of a trip rail are included in the works.  The estimated cost of this work is £33,000. 
 
The expenditure can be funded from an allowance of £50,000 under the Quality of Life Projects for 
landscaping of former playground sites in 2004/2005. 
 
It is recommended that the works be carried out by Dundee Contract Services at an estimated cost of 
£33,000. 
 


